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Comments: We would like to register our strong opposition to the Holland Lake Lodge Facility Improvement

&amp; Expansion #61746.  It is one thing to propose such a project on private land, but this is public land and the

burden of this additional massive development project on such a unspoiled and pristine lake resource which is

held in trust for the general public is too much and will certainly diminish the beauty and accessibility of the lake

to the general public.  Further, it will overburden this pristine mountain lake with too many visitors, motor vehicles

and water vessels.  A development such as this would be better suited to private land on a lake that has already

been destroyed by overdevelopment, for people that are looking for that sort of canned recreation.  This is mostly

unspoiled Montana nature and should be left that way with only historic development and use as has been

traditionally done here.


